
23rd July 2008 
 

Planning Meeting 
 

Minutes of planning meeting held on 23rd July at 7.30pm in the Forbes Lounge, under the 
chairmanship of Mrs.H.Stallard. 
 
Present – Mrs.H.Stallard, Mr.P.Steed, Mr.R.Hart, Mr.J.Edwards, Mr.R.Brooke, 
Mrs.L.Clist and Pastor S.Reed. 
 
Applications 
08/01200/FULL – Culmbridge farm, Culmbridge Road. Change of use from agricultural 
building to workshop/storage (B1 & B8) including minor external alterations. 
After careful inspection of the plans it was proposed by Mr.Hart, seconded by Pastor 
Reed, all agreed, that approval be recommended. Councillors also recommended that 
noise and hours of work restrictions be placed on the workshops; and if used for car 
repairs vehicles not allowed to be left outside the buildings. 
 
08/01246/FULL – 5, Conigar Close, Hemyock. Erection of an extension. After inspection 
of the plans it was proposed by Mrs.Clist, seconded by Mr.Brooke that approval be 
recommended, all agreed; Pastor Reed declared an interest and did not vote. 
 
A letter had been received from MDDC indicating that from October paper copies of 
planning applications would no longer be sent out. Clerk to write back to say we would 
prefer to continue receiving hard copies of planning applications as not all of our 
councillors are on line. 
 
There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.0pm. 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………. 
 
 
Date…………………………………………………… 


